
 
 

The Book Fair is here! 
 

We will be hosting our Book Fair from 10/3-10/10. 
Students will be able to come to the library 

to browse/purchase items during 5th or 9th period each day. 
Check out the eWallet option at the link below.  

 

Book Fair will be open to all during 
OPEN HOUSE on October 10th 

from 6pm–8pm 
 

You can also purchase books online at: 
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/andescentralelemhighschool1  
(Link is also available on the homepage of our school website) 

All Book Fair purchases benefit our school! 
 

 
 

If you have any questions or need more information,  
contact Grace Bacon at gbacon@andescentralschool.org 


